
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Sponsored Walk – Friday 9th June 2023 
 
This year the PTFA have organised a sponsored walk which will take place on Friday 9th June between 
1.30pm-2.30pm. All school pupils will be invited to participate in the walk around the school grounds 
on a defined route. Children will be encouraged to complete as many laps as possible during the 
hour. 
 
Children do not need to wear any other clothing than they normally would for school, so we expect 
all children to attend in uniform with a coat or rain jacket if the weather dictates. However, as not all 
children’s footwear is appropriate for walking for an hour, we advise that children come to school in 
trainers on that day. 
 
We will endeavour to complete the sponsored walk regardless of weather but if the weather is 
particularly hot/wet/windy/etc. then we reserve the right to change the day or limit the time walking 
in order to keep the children safe. 
 
School staff will supervise pupils and their welfare at all times. 
 
It would be ideal if the children could have their own water bottle in school that day, but if not, we 
will provide cups for the children to use. Each class will have a designated water station for their 
bottles and pupils will collect a stamp on their individual card each time they pass when completing a 
full lap. The cards will be recorded and sent home to show how many laps each child has completed. 
 
The sponsored walk will raise PTFA funds to buy more new books to help support the pupils learning. 
 
Enclosed is a sponsor form for your child. Sponsors can pledge a fixed amount for participating in the 
sponsored walk. If extra sponsorship forms are required, the children can collect these from their 
classroom. Please return the form and sponsorship money to school by Friday 16th June in a sealed 
envelope.   
 
We thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The PTFA 


